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Comments: December 5, 2024

Attn: Jan Franks RE: Blanchard Springs Caverns Facilities Renovation Project

We are writing this letter in whole hearted support of this project. Blanchard Springs Caverns is very important to
our area for providing employment and also for tourism

The visitor information center has not been renovated , to our knowledge, since it's opening in1973, so this
project is of vital importance. Also, the Dripstone and Discovery tour routes within the cave are a must to keep

updated with respect to human health and safety hazards, as well as accessibility.

Sincerely, Vic and Pam Setser



